
VIRTUAL SCHOOL (2020 - 2022) 

 In the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic, G.H.S transitioned to virtual School 
in March 2020, to continue to provide our students with a learning 
experience that is aligned with our educational philosophy using the power 
of digital technologies. 

 In the beginning of the session, the worksheets and the videos were sent to 
the children through E- learn Portal.  

 We opted for Microsoft Teams which was not only safe and secure, but also 
had many robust features and applications to make learning more 
interactive.  

 The Virtual School incorporated subjective and graded subjects for the 
benefit of the children.  

 Our teachers designed and used a wide variety of creative and interactive 
teaching techniques and activities to enhance the level of understanding of 
the students.  

 Teachers uploaded assignments and students duly submitted it to be 
evaluated.  

 The holistic development of students was achieved through the sessions of 
Yoga, Music, Art, Quiz Competitions, Elocution which had a positive impact 
on both their physical health and mental well being. Assemblies, Inter 
House activities, events and competitions were conducted regularly.                   
De- stress videos were uploaded from time to time to relax and relieve the 
students from the anxiety created by the pandemic. 

 

  Special days like Teachers’ Day, Independence Day etc were celebrated in 

the online classes. In the Pre-Primary section, activities like Art & Craft, 

story-telling dancing, singing were conducted on particular days called 

FUNDAYS. 

 Birthday wishes were sent to the students of Pre-Primary section through 

special videos made by their teachers. 

 For valid and authentic assessment and evaluation, the formative                        

(on Microsoft Teams) and summative (on E-Learn Portal) assessments were 

conducted. 

 Several opportunities were offered to our students, which helped them not 

only in learning but also in developing various life skills. 

 In the upcoming session, we hope to commence offline classes. We further 

hope and pray that we never have to face the difficulties ever again that we 

went through during the pandemic and the school once again resonates 

with cheer and laughter of our students in the campus.  


